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InVeStrnent Los ^nseles, california 90017 5704

February 22,1999

John W. N. Hickey, Chief
Low-Level Waste and Decommissioning

Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office ofNuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards'

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Re: 41L201021
General Atomics-Sequoyah Fuels Corporation

.

Dear Mr. Hickey:

Last year you authorized the use of the Eureka U. S. Treasury Obligation Fund for
investment of cash - see copy of your letter enclosed.

.

We wish to now return to the Dreyfus Treasury Prime Cash Management Fund, the
" sweep fund" originally used in this account when it opened in 1996, because, for tax
reasons, the Eureka Funds do not qualify as a totally tax-exempt fund. A Dreyfus
prospectus is enclosed.

Please signify your concurrence with this switch by signing and returning the copy of this
letter.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerel ,

l'6 h
Vern Whitaker
Vice President I acknowledge receipt of the Dreyfus

(213) 896-7152
funds prospectus and authorize the
trust to invest in the U.S. Treasury
Obligations Fund. ,
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